
 

 
In May 2022, Wisconsin Educators participated in the Standard Setting process during which time they recommended 
the performance standards in Social Studies Through this process performance level cut scores were also 
established for the Forward Exam in Social Studies. 

Source: http://dpi.wi.gov/assessment/forward/data 
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